

www.swanlandschool.co.uk

28th November 2024

Dear Parent/Carer (RHM, RCM, 1EJ, 1RP, 2JP, 2SP/MP)

<u>Christmas Party - Reception, Year 1 and Year 2</u> <u>Tuesday 17th December 2024</u>



This year the Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 Christmas Party will be held during the <u>afternoon of Tuesday</u> 17th December.

The children are asked to bring their <u>party clothes</u> into school on that day <u>in a labelled bag</u>, so that they can change into them after lunch. The children will be entertained by 'Puzzling Paul' and there will be party snacks during the afternoon!

If you <u>do not</u> wish for your child to attend, as it is during the school day, your child(ren) will be supervised with an activity in another classroom. Please let your child's class teacher know (by Friday 6th December) if they <u>will not</u> be attending.

As a school we work to ensure that the costs of all our visits/events are minimised, so that as many children as possible can take advantage of these valuable learning experiences. In this case, to be able to offer this event, we are requesting a <u>contribution of £1.31 per child</u>.

If you would like your child to participate in this event, you can make your contribution payment by using our secure internet payment site <u>ParentPay</u>. However, our policy is that no child should be discriminated against by virtue of their inability to pay. Parents in receipt of Income Support or a similar benefit should contact us in the knowledge that the matter will be dealt with in the strictest confidence.

To secure your child's place, £1.31 per child must be received before 3.30 pm on Friday 6th December 2024. This is now on the ParentPay website for you to pay online in the usual way.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Hannah Stephenson Head Teacher

H&Stephenson

on behalf of the Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 Teams